
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

This office will have limited capacity during the COVID-19 outbreak. Some 

Extension staff will be working remotely in accordance with guidance from state 

and local agencies in addition to our connection to UW-Madison. 

 

The latest health guidance on responding to the COVID-19 virus is “flattening the 

curve” or limiting the spread of the virus via protective measures. We are following 

best practices and the latest policy guidelines to promote health and safety. 

 
See below for how to learn more about our events and programming. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Extension educators are working remotely and many of our events have 

been postponed. 

Extension staff is looking at ways to transition programming to online delivery. 

 
Visit https://eauclaire.extension.wisc.edu/ or 

https://www.facebook.com/extensioneauclairecounty/  for up-to-date 

information. 

To speak with support staff or leave a voice message for individual program 

educators, call us at 715-839-4712. 

 
This was updated on 3/18/2020. For up-to-date information visit our website. 
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